
From: LINA TINSLEY
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087
Date: Saturday, September 17, 2022 8:28:32 AM

TPUC 

I want to o communicate my strong objection to the rate increase, by Superior Wastewater
Systems increase of 55% to our monthly wastewater rate.

A 55% increase year over year is completely unjustified. I’m requesting to please deny this
increase: Docket No. 22-00087. 

Appreciate your help.
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